COLUMBIA PARKS AND RECREATION
Public Comments for
Clary-Shy Phase Il Improvements

Meeting Held November 17, 2021 and November 23, 2021
Online Comments were open from November 9, 2021 through November 24, 2021

Please comment on what you like about the proposed potential improvements:

e |Love the extended pavilion, multipurpose building and barn.

e Love the bigger parking lot and multipurpose building.

e |ove the expansion. Exactly was the farmers market needs to continue to grow.

e Love the MU Health Care Pavilion and excited to the it expand.

e Great project. Build it.

e The market needs a roof and more parking.

e More parking!

e More roof — especially when it rains.

e Lets do this! What an amazing addition to an already popular destination.

e Would love to have more vendors under cover. More space for customers in
shade/heat would also be nice!

e Market needs new wings! The rain/cold draws me away from the market but if it
was completed could draw in more people.

What would you change about the proposed potential improvements? Please be
concise:

e No additional parking lot.

e Don’t need extra parking.

e The park needs more parking.

e This is on the right track.

e Bike parking needs to be bigger. Charging station for E vehicles. Solar panels.
e Not much! Love the idea and can’t wait!

The above record(s) is subject to Missouri’s open records laws and may be provided to the public if
requested and/or placed in public domain.

Thank you for your participation.
City of Columbia, MO

Parks and Recreation



